Georgia State Board of Professional Engineers and Land Surveyors Teleconference

December 5, 2017 (Open Session)

The State Board of Registration for Professional Engineers and Land Surveyors teleconference on **Tuesday**, **December 5**, **2017**, at the Professional Licensing Boards Division, 237 Coliseum Drive, Macon, Georgia.

The following Board members were present:

William 'Bill' Womack, PE, Chairman Dan Davis, PE, Vice Chairman Elmo A. Richardson, Jr., PE/LS Neil Wyche, PE Julie Busbee, Consumer Member Mark E. Chastain, LS Darien Sykes, PE

The following Board members were absent:

Russell Pennington, PE Taylor Wright, PE

Staff present:

Darren Mickler, Executive Director Charlotte Mason, Licensure Supervisor Ashley Foust, Licensure Analyst Logan Malcom, Board Support Specialist

Attorney General Representative present:

Max Changus, Assistant Attorney General

Call to Order

At 9:39 a.m., Chairman William Womack established that a quorum was present and called the meeting to order.

Assistant Attorney General Max Changus presented a voluntary surrender of licensure to the Board from James R. McDougald, LS002702. Elmo Richardson made a motion to accept the surrender. Mark Chastain seconded and the Board voted to close the following cases linked to the licensee:

PELS150023

PELS170034

PELS170035

PELS170069

PELS180017

Georgia State Board of Professional Engineers and Land Surveyors Teleconference December 5, 2017 (Open Session)

The next meeting of the Board will be held on December 12, 2017 at 9:30 a.m. at the Professional Licensing Boards Office in Macon, GA.

With no further business to discuss, the meeting adjourned at 10:20 a.m.

Minutes recorded by: Logan K. Malcom, Board Support Specialist

Minutes reviewed and edited by: Darren Mickler, Executive Director

William Womack, Board Chairman Darren Mickler, Executive Director

Minutes Approved On: December 12, 2017